
 

 

 

 

 

Plans for our school Christmas Fair on 

Friday, 15th December, 3.15 p.m. onwards 
 

• On Friday, 1st December we will be holding an additional 

non-uniform day. We are not asking for a cash donation from 

those children wishing to take part, only a bag of sweets or 

similar, to use for stalls and games at the Christmas Fair 

 

• We would be very grateful to receive any donations of raffle 

prizes from parents/carers or associated companies connected to 

the school.  Larger items will be offered as individual prizes and 

smaller ones will be used together with other gifts to create 

some wonderful festive hampers  

 

• If you know of a business or company that would like to sponsor 

the cost of the printing of our raffle tickets, in exchange for us 

giving the name of their company a very loud shoutout, the 

office would be pleased to hear from them (01553 671045) 

 

• We have received a very generous donation from a parent of the 

school, with the purpose of us acquiring a reading / friendship 

shelter for outside.  It very much looks like the first job of the 

shelter is to become our Santa’s Grotto for a very special visitor! 

Parents/carers can take photos of their children, as last year 

 

• We’ll be sending home books of raffle tickets closer to the time; 

please send in any payments/completed stubs/unwanted tickets 

to the school office, as soon as possible 

 

Please contact us if you need any clarification with the above; as 

always, may we thank you in advance for your amazing support. 

 

 
 


